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Dear parents and carers, 

It really has been an unprecedented year for everyone in school 

and for parents to have juggled home schooling and often home 

working. I am so proud of how all our children have coped and 

adapted to the changes we have all had to make.  

Thankfully I hope we can all see the light and a return to normality 

in the Autumn Term. I wish all the All Saints Community an         

enjoyable summer, in which I hope you can all enjoy some precious 

family time. Thank you for all your support this 

year. 

Best wishes. 
 

Andy Mawdsley 

Summer Reading Challenge 2021 

Farewell to our Super Year 6 Children 
Last week we had a fabulous send off to for our wonderful Year 6 

children. The Parent Teachers Association very kindly funded a 

leavers evening involving inflatables, disco and a BBQ. 

The children (and adults!) had a great time in the sunshine.  

Most recently, the children performed a play called ‘Pirates of the 

Currybean’, which really showcased the talent we will be losing 

this year, some super actors and singers.  

On behalf of Mr Coleman and all the staff at All Saints we would 

like to wish all our Year 6 Leavers the very best of luck as they 

move on to High School. They are a group who will very much be 

missed at All Saints. I would also like to thank the parents who 

will be leaving us this year for their support and commitment to 

our school over the years. 

Enjoy the summer and we look forward to everyone returning on 

Wednesday 25th August 2021 

We very much hope children can keep reading as much as pos-

sible over the summer holidays. Particularly as they have all 

missed so much time out of school this year.  In the challenge, 

that will be going home this week, there are 12 tasks to do. 

Once you have done them all, please ask a parent to sign their 

name in the box and bring this sheet back to school when we 

return on Wednesday 25th August or at the latest by Friday 27th 

August. All completed entries will be entered into a prize 

draw, where 10 lucky winners will receive a book voucher. Eve-

ry completed entry will win either: an All Saints rubber or pen-

cil. We would love to see some pictures of you reading on Class 
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All Saints Proud to be Part of City Art and Fundraising Project 
We are delighted to have the opportunity to be part of the Rocket Round Leicester project. The 10 week long art project will 

raise much needed funds for LOROS Hospice in Leicester and give many people fun and adventure by following the Rocket 

Trail this summer. We are only one of a small number of Leicestershire Schools that have been lucky enough to be involved 

and to design our very own Rocket that will be on display in the Highcross Shopping Centre in Leicester. We have challenged 

all the children to see if they can find our Rocket and send a picture of themselves with the Rocket in via Class Dojo! 

All Saints Rocket Design 

The final design was inspired by over 200 entries 

into our Rocket Design Challenge. I was so       

impressed with the amount and quality of designs 

that our children created, well done to everyone! 
 

Miss Yates kindly worked alongside the children 

in Year 5 to paint the designs onto the All Saints 

Rocket. It features our school values: Kindness, 

Generosity, Forgiveness, Self-Control, Courage 

and Wisdom. It also celebrates our local heritage 

with images of the Snibston Mine and our Miners 

Lamp Logo. The tip of the Rocket and the tail fins 

are coloured in our All Saints Green. 
 

We are very grateful to The Fleet Auction Group, 

based just behind the School, for very kindly   

donating £1,000 towards LOROS in support of our 

Rocket. Most of all, well done to our amazing  

children and their fantastic designs! 
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Children’s LOROS Inspired Rocket Designs   

Every child designed and decorated their very own All Saints LOROS rocket this week inspired by the larger Rockets that we will 

see in and around the City this summer. There were some very colourful and ingenious designs that the children thoroughly  

enjoyed creating. Thank you to you all for kindly bringing in over 200 crisp tubes to help to make this happen. Below are just a 

few of the rockets from the children in Penguins Class. 

Please follow us on Twitter @AllSaintsLeics 

Visit from Lionel the LOROS Lion 
The children were excited to have a surprise visit from Lionel the 

LOROS Lion last week. Lionel came in with Emma Baxter from 

LOROS to tell the children all about LOROS and the work it does to 

support patients in Leicestershire. The children learned all about 

the money needed to provide the care and how much this has 

been affected by Covid.  

Our fundraising day, which included a cake sale raised over £100 

towards LOROS, thank you for all your support.  
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Key Dates 

AUTUMN TERM 

School Open to children - Wednesday 25th August 2021  

Bank Holiday - Monday 30th August 2021 

Mid Term Break - Monday 18th to Friday 22nd October 2021 

School Closes - Monday 20th December 2021 

 

SPRING TERM - 2022 

Teacher Day - Tuesday 4th January 2022 

School Opens - Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Mid Term Break - Monday 14th to Friday 18th February 2022 

School Closes - Friday 8th April 2022 

Welcome to  

Christ Church  

CONTACT DETAILS 

Vicar – Rev. Gill Pinnington 

Vicarage – 01530 810655   Reader – Geoff Pinnington – 01530 810655 

Vicar Email – thomas18james@gmail.com Church Office – 01530 839535 

Web – www.achurchnearyou.com  Vision Magazine – Geoff Pinnington – geoffpinninton62@gmail.com 

Welcome - Avril Roberts 07896213951  Email – welcomesheet@gmail.com 

Police Launch Keep Safe Club  
Our youngest children were joined this half term 

by PCSO’s Nikki and Mark who visited Ladybirds 

Class to tell the   

children all about 

keeping safe. They 

spent time in all the 

classes and are  

kindly joining our 

Year 5 children to 

run a Keep Safe Club 

in the last week of 

term. It will focus on 

internet safety and 

stranger danger. 

Water Park Adventure 

As part of Ladybirds topic ‘By the 

Sea’ the children enjoyed a day of 

fun and exploration at Bosworth Water Park. They very much 

enjoyed the sun, sand and ice creams as they paddled in the 

lake. Not quite the sea-side but the closest we could get and a 

day the children, and adults,  thoroughly enjoyed! 

Meetings & Services at Christchurch 

Sat 10th  July  9:00am  Coalville Churches Praying on Zoom

Sat 10th   July  11:00am  The Great Christ Church Bake Off 

Sun11th July  11:00am  Holy Communion 

       6:00pm  Holy Communion  

SUNDAY STROLL SUNDAY 18TH JULY 
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